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Tring 

HP23 5AU 

Tel: 01442 822024 

admin@bishopwood.herts.sch.uk 

www.bishopwood.herts.sch.uk  

Instagram:  @bishopwoodtring 

Mr G Stanley, Headteacher 

Friday 5th September 2025 
 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Re: Individual/Sibling Photos at Bishop Wood School 
 
Our school photographers, Stanley Baker Studios, are coming into Bishop Wood on Wednesday 
17th September to take individual and sibling photos of pupils during the school day. 
 
We would like to extend the photographic session to any families who have a child at Bishop 
Wood School with a sibling attending school elsewhere – eg. If you have one child at Bishop 
Wood, one at Tring School, and one at Goldfield or a pre-school.  If you would like to take 
advantage of this then our photographer will be starting at 8am in the school hall. 
 
Please enter the school via the Frogmore Street gates and then make your way around the side 
of the school. You should enter the hall via the Year 4 doors. Staff will be on hand to assist you! 
 
For this one day only, please could Year 3 who are due to have PE on Wednesday come to school 
in their school uniform and not their PE kit. 
 
Please note that this is a quick family photograph, not a full professional sitting. 
 
We look forward to seeing you on the 17th. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
Mr G Stanley 
Headteacher 
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